SARDIS COMMUNITY CENTER
2270 SARDIS RD
SALUDA, SC 29138

January 12, 2024

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

This letter is to certify that the governing board of Sardis Community Center that we have no access to
Federal Form 990. We do agree to proceed with whatever requirements are needed to correct this

deficiency. All filings with the Secretary of State are current but the current board was not aware of this
requirement.

We think we have provided all the other information that was requested but if anything else is needed,

/Joseph Lamar Lake, CEO
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Carolyn L Minick, CFO



